
. 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Comment File on Climate Change Disclosures 
 
FROM: Katherine Kelly, Counsel to Commissioner Lee 

 
RE: Meeting with the Institute of International Finance  

 
DATE: June 13, 2021 

 

On March 30, 2021, then-Acting Chair Lee, Eric Juzenas, Satyam Khanna, and 
Katherine Kelly met telephonically with representatives from the Institute for International 
Finance: 

 
• Timothy Adams, President & CEO; 
• Clay Lowery, Executive Vice President, Research and Policy; 
• Sonja Gibbs, Managing Director and Head of Sustainable Finance; and 
• Greer Meisels, Chief of Staff. 

 
Among the topics discussed was the request for public input on climate change disclosures.  
 


